COROWA 2004
Leaving Pakenham at 4.30am, myself, Luke and Ishwar arrived at Corowa about mid morning on Thursday 12th and set up camp in our usual spot. I understand their were almost 100 vehicles in attendance, about 30 of them being Dodges. The rest of the day was spent socializing and renewing acquaintances of previous years. Camped near us were three ½ ton Dodges fro Queensland and an M37 from Tasmania. We were in my Military Power Wagon, I had also hoped to display my ½ ton but it would have cost another 10 to 200 dollars so I left it at home. The Power Wagon ran well, it is original except for the early Holden which improved economy from 7 to 20mpg.

Saturday we went on our street parade through Corowa and Rutherglen and then back to a park in Corowa for the annual swap. I was sitting in this park while the vehicles lined up for the photo shoot when I apparently collapsed. I came to with 2 Ambo’s attending to me and they took me to the hospital to be checked over. What happened to me remains a mystery although it wasn’t a heart attack. I would like to thank all those who helped me, not forgetting the Dr. from the SA group, my grandsons and our own VMVC members. After about an hour I was reported as fit for duty and returned to camp for a pleasant afternoon in the sun.

Sunday morning we left about 1000 hours and arrived home after an uneventful trip.
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